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I object to this proposal on the following grounds: * 

 It™s much too close to residential properties in the event there is a fire, air quality and noise pollution is 
unacceptable.  To scope of this recycling facility being heavy industrial,  has no place being this close to 
people™s home, schools, Day care centres and light industry businesses.   

* This is much too close to the Garvan Institute (Bio Resources facility)ARB, vibration and noise that can effect 
the breeding cycle of the research mice.   

* The increased heavy vehicle movements creating more congestion, more pollution to our air quality, increases 
the  impacts to our roads which are already questionable.  

* Much too close to riparian zones , which flow directly into Neighbouring  properties and into the 
Wingecarribee River. The potential water run-off containing microplastics into our River, which feeds in the 
Warragamba Dam (which provides Drinking water to the Southern Highlands, Sydney and Goulburn). How is 
that okay?? Where is the duty of care for residents and Greater Sydney and Goulburn. We value our clean 
drinking water, it scare the life out of me to think the state government would put this at risk.  

This is simply  not the right site. 
 

 




